

VILLAGE of GOSHEN, NEW YORK

276 MAIN STREET, GOSHEN, NEW YORK 10924 TEL. (845) 294-6750 • FAX (845) 294-6007 www.villageofgoshen-ny.gov

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that, as authorized by law, the January 25, 2022 Planning Board meeting will be conducted remotely and physical attendance by the public at the meeting will not be permitted. As further permitted by law, Planning Board members may participate in the meeting from remote locations. Physical attendance at such remote locations shall not be permitted by the public.

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the public may view the meeting live using the Zoom platform at the following link:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/6219628673

Of

By Calling (646)558-8656 and Entering Meeting ID 6219628673

The public shall be permitted to make oral comment during the public hearing on the GFI Partners, LLC application. Additionally, written comments on all matters before the Board on January 25, 2022 will be accepted prior to the meeting and continuing for a period ending five (5) days after the meeting. Such comments will be submitted by email to: vogclerk@frontiernet.net or by regular First-Class Mail to: Village of Goshen Planning Board, 276 Main Street, Goshen, New York 10924. Meeting materials may be reviewed on the Village of Goshen website at: www.villageofgoshen-ny.gov/village-boards/planning-board-documents

The Planning Board at the above stated time and place will hear all persons interested therein.

PLEASE CHECK THE VILLAGE'S WEBSITE FOR ANY CHANGES TO THE FOREGOING DUE TO ONGOING AND EVOLVING RESTRICTIONS RELATED TO THE PANDEMIC.

By Order of the Village of Goshen Planning Board Elaine McClung, Chair